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Upcoming Events

Jan. 4 - School Christmas Party

Jan. 4 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion Peshtigo - 5:30 - 7:00 pm

Jan. 6 - Chapel devotion - 8:15 am

Jan. 6 - Hot Lunch

Jan. 12 - Boys’ Basketball vs Bay City at Trinity, Marinette - 5:30 pm

Jan. 13 - End of 2nd Quarter

Jan. 20 - Grownups, Goodies and GOD!

January Birthdays

January 5 - Owen Kamps

January 12 - Adalyn Schwittay

January 18 - Oliver Hearley

January 25 - Colton Schwittay



Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will be spaghetti, French bread, baby carrots and cookies provided
by the Frederick family.  The cost is $2 per person.

Thank You

The faculty and staff would like to thank everyone for the Christmas gifts, cards and
well wishes that were given to us this year. We are truly blessed with wonderful,
supportive families.

Mission Offering

Our first semester mission offering will be going to the Thai Village,
Inc, a nonprofit organization that works with artisans in Thailand
(Southeast Asia) to support economic self-sufficiency and Christian
education. To learn more about this exciting organization and their

history and connection to our WELS mission work in Thailand, please visit their website
at thaivillage.org Mission offerings will be collected during our chapel service on
Fridays. Next Friday, January 13 will be our last offering for this mission field. The
chapel offering collected on December 16, 2022 was $30.00 bringing our total
semester offering to $333.89.  Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on
every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.

Just a reminder that St. John will close

for inclement weather when either
Peshtigo or Coleman school districts

are closed. It does not have to be
both. Listen for closings of either

Peshtigo or Coleman school districts. A Remind message will be sent out to
announce our closings or delays. Parents, please make sure you have signed up to

receive these Remind messages. If you have any questions or difficulties doing so,

please contact either Mr. Aguilar or Mrs. Sargent for more information on how to sign

up.


